
Mrs. Naveeq Zafar mother of Shaheen Zafar –  class 4 student 

My name is Naveeq Zafar and I have three children; two boys and a daughter. My son and 

daughter are enrolled in a PEB School: Shaheen in class 4 and Maira in Prep class. My eldest son 

was a student of PEB School until class 5 but at that time, there was no PEB building available for 

boys to continue their studies. Because of this, we had to admit him into another private school. 

This created problems for our family. The new school was far away from our home, the quality 

of education was questionable, and the building was not up to date. Unfortunately, we had no 

other option at that time. My son had developed a strong association with his PEB School and it 

was very difficult for him to adjust to his new school.  

Now that PEB has constructed a separate building for boys, I am very happy and satisfied that my 

eldest son will be back next session studying with his 2 other siblings in such a beautiful building. 

I would like to thank PEB school management for constructing such a wonderful school building 

for the boys of Pasrur. 

I prefer the PEB School for my children because it is one of the oldest and most respected schools 

in Pasrur. In addition to this, the discipline and quality of education is very good. I have lived in 

Pasrur for a long time now and have seen many things over the last 10 years. I have watched the 

school management endlessly striving for excellence in every way. We could send our children to 

any of the wonderful schools here in Pasrur, but at PEB School, my children are able to learn 

discipline.  

I think that every parent has big dreams for their children and wants them to get the best 

education for a successful career. I also have hopes for my children; that they will have a good 

future as they receive a quality education, which is the key to success. I believe that this school 

will play an important role in making their future bright. 

 

 

 

 


